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Gibson Dunn advised MidOcean Partners on its sale of the managed services provider
InterVision Systems, LLC to technology solutions provider NWN Corporation.

Our corporate team was led by partner Andrew Herman and included associates
Samantha Bollers and Kristen Lee. Partner Matt Donnelly advised on tax; partner Michael
Collins advised on benefits; and partner Joshua Lipton advised on antitrust.
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